10. PROPOSED NEW ROAD NAME RR 10725

Officer responsible Author
Environmental Services Manager Bob Pritchard, Subdivisions Officer

Corporate Plan Output: Subdivisions

The purpose of thisreport is to obtain Board approval for one new road name.

1.  Woolston/Burwood Expressway (Hulverstone Drive to Wainoni Road)
At the Board’s August Meeting, the name ANZAC Drive was approved for use for
that part of the Woolston/Burwood Expressway between Travis Road and New
Brighton Road. The City Streets Unit have advised that the next stage between
Hulverstone Drive and Wainoni Road will also need to be named, and it is logical
to continue the name ANZAC Drive for this portion.

Recommendation:  That the Board approve the continuation of the name ANZAC Drive
for the next stage of the Wool ston/Burwood Expressway.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation:  That the aforementioned recommendation be adopted.



